Springport Planning Board Minutes
February 19, 2025

e Meeting was called to order by Chair Mike Sacco at 7:00PM.
e Pledge of Allegiance was recited

e Members present: Mike Sacco, Karen Luziani, Amy Alcock, Cathy Dreverman, Donna
O’Hara and Jon Patterson

e Members absent: Lance Winter

e Minutes from the January 15, 2025 meeting were read. Motion made by Jon Patterson
to accept the minutes, motion seconded by Cathy Dreverman.

NEW BUSINESS:

e Mike Sacco spoke with Howard Tanner, Code Officer for the Town of Springport
regarding Short Term Rentals. The board reviewed the drafts for Bed and
Breakfast and Short-Term Rentals. There were many changes suggested by
the board including but not limited to fire extinguishers, EDU (sewage grinder),
boats at property/dwelling, parking, etc. An updated draft will be prepared by
Karen Luziani and reviewed by the Planning Board at our next meeting.

OLD BUSINESS:

The Staehr property proposed mining operation is being reviewed by the Cayuga County
Planning Board. Once the review is complete, it will be presented to the Planning Board at
our next meeting.

Motion to adjourn was made by Jon Patterson, seconded by Donna O’Hara. The meeting
adjourned at 8:00 PM.

Respectfully submitted,
Karen T. Luziani, Secretary Town of Springport Planning Board



